
Town of Bergen Planning Board 
Minutes of August 29th, 2013 

Bergen Town Hall 
 
 

Present:  Gary Fink, Norm Pawlak, Mark Gerhardy, John Skomski, Kathi McLaughlin, 
Randall Holbrook, Dominick Camelio and Andrew Fink, Alt. 
 
Also Present:  Dave Mason 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Fink. A motion to approve the 
July 2013 minutes with corrections was made by John Skomski, seconded by Kathi 
McLaughlin, voted and carried. 
 
Roggow Subdivision. After recommended approval by the County Planning Board on 
August 8th 2013 for Dave Roggow’s subdivision on Swamp Road, a motion to approve 
the subdivision was made by Norm Pawlak, seconded by Kathi McLaughlin, voted and 
carried. A motion to waive the public hearing was made by Dominick Camelio, seconded 
by Mark Gerhardy, voted and carried. 
 

 
Old/New Business 

 
● There will be a public hearing next month for the Gary Donofrio Subdivision at 7181 
West Bergen Road. 
 
● Dave Mason stated that at the next Town Board meeting, they will be appointing 
members for the Comprehensive Plan Board. A total of three members will be needed 
from the Planning Board, one of whom will be an alternate. 
 
● The County contacted Dave Mason about putting in a 911 Tower where the old water 
tower is located. The County plans on presenting the plans to the Zoning Board of 
Appeals in September. 
 
● Dave Mason also informed the board that the County plans on attending a Planning 
Board meeting and going over the new SEQR process. 
 
 
No further discussion took place. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Laura Smith, secretary 
 
Cc:  Michelle Smith, Town Clerk 
       Don Cunningham, Supervisor 
       Bill Waldruff, ZBA Chairman 



 
 


